
CRIME ALERT 

MOTOR VEHICLE THEFT 
 

On Monday, Feb. 14, 2022, at approximately 6:05 p.m. an unoccupied vehicle 

parked on the Belleville Campus M4 Parking Lot was stolen. During the course of 

our investigation, we have determined the suspect also committed several Motor 

Vehicle Burglaries. The suspect targeted unlocked vehicles and no forced entry was 

used.   

 

We would like to take this opportunity to remind the campus community that crime 

reduction on campus requires continued active support. Please remember to: 

• Always lock your vehicle 

• Never leave valuables in sight 

• Be alert and aware of your surroundings 

• Report suspicious behavior to Public Safety  

 

These incidents are under active investigation. If you were on campus on Feb. 14, 

2022 and have determined you were the victim of a Burglary to Motor Vehicle, 

please notify Public Safety.  

 

Officers patrol the Belleville Campus 24 hours a day. Please contact Public Safety 

at 618-222-5221 with any questions or concerns. 

 

 
Additional information – Contact Lt. Edwards 618.222.5270 


